December, 2009


Dear
As many of you know, our high school (King’s High School) formed a robotics team this year.  The robotics league we joined is the FIRST FTC league.  On Sunday December 13th the league held the 2009 Washington State Championship tournament.  Far beyond our wildest dreams, we won the tournament, placing 1st in Washington State and were runners-up for three very prestigious awards!  Doing so earned us the right to compete in the FTC World Championships held in Atlanta, Georgia in mid-April!  We have the opportunity to represent Washington State and compete against the 100 best robots in the world in our category.  All this as a rookie team!
As you can imagine it isn’t going to be cheap to send our team to the World Championship.  The trip including transportation, lodging, and building and shipping a new robot will come to about $20,000 for the entire team.  There are nine of us on the team so we need to raise $2300 each.

One reason I am very excited about being a member of the team and participating in this event is the opportunity to become eligible for college scholarship money.  There are many universities that provide scholarship money for members of an FTC team, some of which are even full rides!

Would you please consider helping me financially?  I have already placed ____ of my own money down toward my costs.  Any donation from you can go a long way.  I know these are tough economic times, but every penny counts and the tiniest amount would be appreciated!  Cash and checks are absolutely welcome and can be made out to _______________.  I am enclosing a self-addressed, stamped envelope if you would be so kind as to send a donation to help me compete in the FTC World Championship in April!
To learn more about our team, visit our web site: http://www.mhthompson.com/KingsRobotics.

You can also learn more about the FTC league at http://www.usfirst.org/roboticsprograms/ftc.
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Below is a picture of our team holding the state championship trophy and our robot.

Thanks for your support!
